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Comments: I support the maintenance and construction of singletrack trails in the Honey Badger project area. I

do not support the taking away of singltrack in order to construct double track trails. If this has to be done then we

deserve to have an equal amount of singletrack added. This does not mean rerouting dirtbikes onto old roads. If

singletrack is taken away single track should be replaced. I also fully support the construction of non motorized

trails on the north side of Canfield. 


